
 

TERM 1, 2022 

Assalaamu Alaikum Parents/Guardians,  

 

We hope this letter reaches you in the best of faith and health.  

 

On behalf of the staff and teachers at Alfirdaus College, we are excited to welcome 

you to Term 1, 2022. Our goal is to ensure that every student is able to read and 

understand the Holy Quran, and be personally and spiritually transformed by its 

teachings.  

Please note the following start dates for Alfirdaus centres: 

Centre Start Day Week 
Commencing 

Austral Monday   31st January 2022 

Bankstown Monday   31st January 2022 

Blacktown Monday   31st January 2022 

Liverpool Monday   31st January 2022 

Hurstville Monday   31st January 2022 

Chester Hill Monday   7th February 2022 

Hornsby Monday   7th March 2022 

If you would like to confirm your child/rens class or if you have any questions, 

please contact us on (02) 9791 6777 or email us at info@alfirdaus.com.au  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Mazen Fahme 

Principal  

 

 

 


